Hewitt, Andre

From: Christine's Gmail

Sent: 01 January 2015 15:48

To: M&CP - Licensing

Cc: Stuart Counsell

Subject: Premises Licence Application by Contemporary Pub Company Limited in respect of

premises at Whitefriars, 6 Carmelite Street

Dear Sir

My husband and I are owner-occupiers at -Victoria House and have been
since 2003.

We would like to make representation about the above application. We
are concerned on the issue of public nuisance as we believe the proposed
licensing hours of 11.00 - 00.00 for the sale of alcohol, provision of
regulated entertainment and of late night refreshment are too long and
inappropriate, particularly on week nightsg, when so close to a
substantial number of residential properties.

The area is currently quiet in the evenings and at night so the granting
of the proposed lengthy licensing hours would risk creating an unwelcome
contrast. We are aware that the premises that are the subject of the
application have permission for change of use to office premises - this
would seem to us to be far more appropriate.

Yours faithfully

Christine Watts and Stuart Counsell

Sent from my iPad





